
 
Photography/Video Guidance 

 

Do not take or share any photos of any other children unless you have permission from their parents/carers.  

 

 

Tennis World kindly asks that all parents/carers adhere to the following guidance when taking and sharing 

photos/videos of young people. 

Please consider the following:  

• Children may be vulnerable to grooming if a photograph identifies them and their 

location 

• Inappropriate images of children may be shared online 

• Images of children may be adapted and used inappropriately 

• Photos or videos may appear in internet searches 

• Ensure children are dressed appropriately and photo are relevant to Tennis 

 

Further support is available from our Welfare Officer – Sarah Burrow 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


